
 
 
 
 
 
DECEMBER NEWSLETTER 2020 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hello Members!! 
 
 
Well it’s December and we still don’t have any snow for riding ☹"#$  We have all of our trails in and ready to go 
as soon as the snow flies!!  Great job done by all of our volunteers…Thank You. 
 
Our club is trying to schedule a snowmobile safety class in a Covid safe manner to be held sometime in 
January.  We are always in need of helpers and teachers for this event. Our only Wisconsin DNR certified 
instructor is Randy Benson. Unfortunately, you would not have time to be certified for the upcoming class, but 
please consider it for the future, your help in other ways would be appreciated. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Steve Senger has taken time to organize this seasons club ride.  We will be staying in Philips, WI & riding the 
surrounding areas. Depending on the number of people joining & skill level, the ride will be adjusted 
accordingly.  ALL ARE WELCOME!! There is a block of 15 rooms at the Super 8 hotel in Philips.  Rooms need to 
be reserved by January 15th, 2021 to receive the discounted rate of $89 single occupancy/$94 double 
occupancy.  The hotel reservation phone number is: 715-339-2898.  Please make sure you tell them you are 

NEXT CLUB MEETING: 

When: Wednesday, January 13, 2021 
Where: Wild Rose Ranch E12311 Cty Rd. W, Baraboo 
Time:  7:00 p.m.   
*Note: Please take driveway to the left towards the stable where meeting will be held. We will be 
having pizza from Domino’s.  Please bring your own beverage.  

 

CLUB RIDE…..FEBRUARY 5TH & 6TH, 2021!!! 
 



with Baraboo River Runners Snowmobile Club.  If our block is filled soon enough, they may block more rooms 
for us!  Everyone who attended last year, said they had a GREAT time. If you would like more information or 
have questions about this please contact Steve at 608-381-4851 or steve@sengerlumber.com   
 
ASCSC (Association of Sauk County Snowmobile Clubs) is holding a gun raffle. Tickets will be $10/each or a 
book of 3 for $20. Please contact Eric Lewison at 608-963-4193 if you would like to sell or purchase tickets  
 
We would like to see our club grow!!! If you have any family members or friends that enjoy snowmobiling, 
please encourage them to join our club!!  Thank you in advance! 
 
 
PLEASE THINK COLD & SNOW FOR A SUCCESSFUL YEAR!!! 
 

HAVE A MERRY CHRISTMAS & HAPPY AND SAFE NEW YEAR! 
 
 
See you all at the next meeting!  
Vince & Angie 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please thank our sponsors by supporting them! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


